
 

 
MAPS/CIR/23-24/14                    Date: 13.10.2023 

 
 

 

 

Dear Families 
 

Warm Greetings!! 
 

As part of our ongoing efforts to provide a clean and hygienic dining experience for our 

learners, we would like to request your assistance in sending an apron and a mat with 

your child for their daily lunch every day, without fail. 

 

We would also like to emphasize that ours is a "Plastic Free School" and would encourage 

our learners to carry food in Steel lunch box and water bottles instead of plastic box, 

plastic bags or plastic bottles. 

 
We believe that this small initiative will go a long way in maintaining a clean and pleasant 

environment in not only inside the school, but also instill a consciousness towards having 

a plastic free and health environment. It also encourages our students to take 

responsibility for their surroundings. 

 
We would further request you to  label these items with your child's name and ensure they 

bring them daily. 

 
Thanks  

 
 

 
Principal  

 


